
 

Scan QR code or sign up at 
www.nybc.org/sponsor  and 
use code # 72640 
 

In Honor of 
Christopher Cornett 

Sunday, Sept 29th 2024 
11am to 5pm 

Helmetta Community 
Center 

1 Brookside Pl, Helmetta, NJ 08828 

For the past twenty years, I have 
worked as a warehouseman for 
Wakefern, including during the 
2020 pandemic. I supported my 
family through those tough times 
and lost coworkers to Covid. I 
never thought it could happen to 
me.  
 
In early March, a week after my 
fortieth birthday, I had a 105-
degree fever and was diagnosed 
with the flu. I was rushed to the 
ER, intubated, and put into a 
coma. The flu led to septic shock 
and MRSA, and I was placed on 
ECMO, receiving donated blood 
that saved my life. 
 
I wouldn’t be here today without 
the generosity of blood donors. 
That’s why I am lending my name 
to support this blood drive and 
give back to what saved my life. 
When you donate blood, you give 
someone a chance at life. I hope to 
see everyone in the area come out 
and support this vital cause!! 
 

Christopher 

http://www.nybc.org/sponsor

